
Great Divide Ambulance  

Board of Directors Meeting  

Tuesday, August 25, 2023 Minutes  

2pm at the Cable Community Center  

13660 County Highway M, Cable, WI 54821  

 

Roy Bloom called the meeting to order at 1:58pm. In attendance were Roy Bloom, Ron Gran, Jack 

Iverson, Jack McGregor, Jamie Holly, Rob Puls, Tony Lang and Laura Bjork 

BUDGET 2024 – Laura Bjork presented the updated 2024 budget. There was discussion on medical 

equipment. The service is in need of four IV infusion pumps that cost approximately $3,500 a piece, so 

$14,000 was added to budget in expenses. A Stair Chair was also considered. There was discussion on 

regular wages vs. overtime wages with our service compared to other services. Jamie Holly suggested 

posting on linkedin for hiring needs. There was discussion on the old truck getting a new chasis (not sure 

of what the cost would be). MOTION made by Jack Iverson to approve the 2024 budget with the change 

in medical equipment. There was discussion on requesting donations from taxpayers. The board decided 

to request the towns include a donation letter in taxes for the purpose of purchasing the needed 

medical equipment. The MOTION was updated to include requesting the donation letter for each 

township to bring in the cost of the needed medical equipment (IV infusion pumps and a stair chair. 

MOTION seconded by Jack McGregor and carried. 

Roy Bloom adjourned the meeting at 3:16pm.  

Respectfully Submitted,  

Laura Bjork 

 


